Third grade classes at Kershaw Elementary School were able to talk with veterans through
google meetings today. The picture below shows SFC Justin Segres Sr., US Army.
He is the father of 2 of our KES students, Justin Sergres Jr & Caleb Segres.

Students will also watch a video during all lunches that acknowledges all veterans from the
students’ families.
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